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Lookout for incorrect T34 Battery 

Please be aware that there are some 
batteries being used within the Trust 
that should not be used with the T34 
Ambulatory Syringe Pump. 
 
Information provided from EME: 
 

These batteries (PROCELL, as 
pictured) although 6LR61 are 
significantly smaller both in 
length and width, even with the 
pad fitted the terminals are 
losing contact causing issues 
with the infusion. 
 
If you remove the battery cover 
on the T34 and turn upside 
down the battery actually falls 
out, whereas the NX ones are a 
tight fit. 

 
If you do come across the PROCELL 
within your area then please do not 
use them on the T34. The NX is the 
battery of choice. 

Keith Underwood 

 

Scarborough 

(771) 2633 

Further Information can be 

obtained from: 

Important Information 

York 
 (772) 6292 

Please note that purchasing have 
been made aware of the issue with 

this particular PROCELL battery 

Alastair Jakeman 


